
Parents of students in 11H, 11I, 11J, 11K 

 

26th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

NSB Sixth Form Open Evening (Internal Students only) 

Thursday 6th January 2022, 5.00pm – 6.30pm 

 

We would like to invite both you and your son to the above event at the school on Thursday, 

6th January 2022. The evening will begin at 5.00pm with presentations in the Cripps Theatre 

by Mr Bernard, Headmaster and Mrs Bradley-Brophy, Assistant Headteacher (Director of 

Sixth Form). Our approach to Post 16 provision as well as details of the application process 

will be outlined during the presentations which will last for approximately 40 minutes.  

 

Following the presentations, you will be taken to our Sixth Form Study Centre, where you can 

visit subject stalls representing all courses that NSB plans to offer from next September. This 

part of the evening will provide you with an opportunity to speak to A Level teachers and 

current Year 12 students and you will additionally have access to information related to 

higher and further education, leadership opportunities, careers support and academic skills 

development.  

 

Members of the Senior Leadership Team will also be present throughout the evening to offer 

advice about the application process, courses and possible combinations of subjects. 

 

Parking is available in the Cripps Hall Car Park on Billing Road, opposite the school, or, if 

full, in adjacent streets to NSB.  

 

We hope that you and your son will be able to join us on 6th January. As Covid-19 rates 

remain high in the local community, we request that only one parent / carer attends with each 

student. Please enter the school through the Cripps Hall Theatre entrance. Face coverings 

are optional. 

 

Please remember that if you, or anyone else intending to visit the school on the evening are 

exhibiting any symptoms of Covid-19 or are completing a period of self-isolation then YOU / 

THE AFFECTED INDIVIDUAL MUST NOT ATTEND the Open Evening.  

 

If you have any queries in relation to this event, please contact Mrs Louise Shocklidge, 

Admissions Officer, at the school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr M J Edwards 

Senior Deputy Headmaster 


